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November 6, 2018 

 

TO:  AFC Board of Directors                 (Agenda item 8.3) 

 

 

In my first year as Chair of the AFC Retirees Committee, it is my pleasure to serve.  My vision 

for this committee is to enhance attendance of Retirees at the AFC Annual Conference with 

Presentations of interest and benefit at the Annual Retirees Luncheon.  Additionally, a 

Fundraiser will be planned to assist with expenses for next year. Finally, an effort is 

forthcoming to reach out to Retirees to network and have better camaraderie together.  

During our Luncheon this year, all of the above will be discussed. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Pat Harrell, Chair 

AFC –Retirees Committee 

8.3

http://www.myafchome.org/facc/default.asp?SnID=1229565827



